
JUNE 11, 2024
Tēnā koutou katoa o Te Atatū Intermediate whānau
I hope you are all having a great start to your week.

This week, on Friday 14 June, to celebrate International Languages Week, we will be celebrating our school

community's cultural diversity with students dressing in their national attire. There is no cost for this event – we

would love to see the wonderful displays of attire from Aotearoa, Africa, Asia, the Pacific, the Americas, Europe,

and even our good mates across the ditch – Australia.

Last year, we did this, and it was a fantastic day celebrating the unique spread of cultures we are lucky to have

within our school. This will be inclusive of our Diversity Day which we previously postponed. Special activities

will be arranged by our Kaunihera team.

Also, this Friday, over 40 students will be selling their baked goods at lunchtime. All items are $1, $2, or $3, with

all funds raised going towards Starship Children's Hospital.

We look forward to all students participating where they can.

Ngā mihi nui

Lloyd Evans

Principal / Tumuaki

TE ATATŪ INTERMEDIATE
Tū  Tān g a t a  

E q u i p p i n g  o u r  s t u d e n t s  t o  s t a n d  t a l l :  T o  b e  t h e  b e s t  p e o p l e  t h e y  c a n  b e  a n d ,  
b y  b e c o m i n g  l i f e - l o n g  l e a r n e r s ,  r e a c h i n g  t h e i r  b e s t  p o t e n t i a l .


